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Journal of Student Affairs Research and 
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Jacki Mac is the recipient of the William 

Simonds King Memorial Scholarship 

from the College of Education. 

 

Dr. Barbara Jacoby was featured in an 

ACPA/Student Affairs Leader on-line  

webinar on “Building Service-Learning 

Programs: 10 Essentials”. Proud of your 

good work, Barb! 
 

 

 

 

Kristan Cilente is now a Program Support 

Assistant for the Advisory Committee on 

Measures of Student Success at the National 

Center for Education Statistics in the U.S.   

Department of Education, Washington, DC. 

 

Daniel Ostick presented on his dissertation 

research "Leadership Efficacy for Gay and 

Lesbian Students" as a panelist at the inaugural 

meeting of the Maryland Leadership        

Scholarship Network. 

 

NASPA President Griego has appointed CSP 

friend, Brooke Lecky Supple, as the new 

chair of Center for Women. Supple is currently 

the chief of staff for the vice president for   

student affairs at the University of Maryland. 

 

Donna Lim is now serving as Interim          

Associate Director for the Office of Campus 

Programs in the Stamp. 
   



Ryan C. Holmes, Assistant Dean of Students at 

University of Texas-El Paso was the keynote 

speaker at the July  NACA/ASCA Student      

Organizations Institute. The title of the speech 

was “Restorative Practices: A Place on YOUR 

Campus?” 
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Check out Scott C. Brown’s review of The 

Handbook of Career Advising in the Journal of 

College Student Development, Volume 51,   

Number 5, September/October 2010, pp. 604-

606. 
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Dr. Alice Mitchell has been appointed by the 

ACPA Governing Board to serve as Publications 

Liaison to the ACPA Commissions and Standing 

Committees.  Alice has just concluded her term 

as ACPA Coordinator for Commissions. 

 

Marlena Martinez Love has been promoted to 

Assistant Dean/Director of Fraternities, Sorori-

ties, and Independent Living Groups at MIT! 

Congrats! 

 

Clayton L. Walton is the Associate Dean and 

Director of the Paul Robeson Campus Center at 

Rutgers University. 

 

Nicole Mehta is now the Coordinator for      

Academic & Intercultural Programs position in 

Student Activities at American University.   

Congrats!  

 

Joey DeSanto and his partner, Jason Jones, are 

engaged and planning an October 2011 wedding 

in Washington, DC. Love to you both. 

 

Love and best wishes to Sean Gehrke and    

Colleen McKinney on their engagement.  

 

Denise Shipley and her husband, Q. Smith-

Green, welcomed their son, Qadir Edris Smith-

Green, who was born on August 11th! Welcome 

Qadir!! 

 

Dr. Susan Longerbeam and Michael welcome 

son, Leo Ryan, born September 24th at 8 lb 4 oz. 

How wonderful that you all have each other!  


